
 

 

 

West Hills Neighborhood Council                                     1/07/2009 
Mr. Edwin Dockus 
Mr. Steve Lenske 
Co-Chairs 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
I am writing you to express my opposition regarding the agenda of the town hall meeting 
and the position paper created by your Santa Susana Mountains Area Committee.  
 
The Department of Toxics Substances Control (DTSC), a government entity that protects 
our human health has said that they will not be involved in such a town hall meeting. Yet 
the Chairs of the town hall meeting have used their alleged involvement to involve other 
agencies under false pretenses. As per the agenda and the e-mails sent around by the 
chair, the town hall meeting will be put on with the polluters point of view. This is very 
disturbing as we need a neutral third party such as the DTSC or the EPA backed Santa 
Susana Field Laboratory Inter-Agency Workgroup. 
 
I hereby resign from the Santa Susana Mountains Area Committee as they have not 
listened to my concerns and released a position paper to Linda Adams of the 
Environmental Protection Agency without my input, or any input from longtime community 
members who know the issues. 
 
We have a law in place signed by the Governor (SB990) and any question of this law is 
bringing us back 30 years and will increase the risks of Aerospace Cancers. 
 
William Preston Bowling - Founder/Director 
ACME (Aerospace Cancer Museum of Education) 
williamprestonbowling@yahoo.com 310.428.5085 
http://www.ACMEla.org   
23350 Lake Manor Drive 
Chatsworth, California 
91311 


